
PPCC Motions re Homelessness – September 12, 2024 
 

 
“ Pacific Palisades Community Council (PPCC) strongly supports the letter dated August 5, 2024, 
from Councilwoman Traci Park to Governor Newsom and Caltrans, requesting that state authorities 
coordinate with CD 11 in addressing encampments on state property within the district, pursuant to 
the Governor's Executive Order # N-1-24 – in particular the RV encampments along PCH in Pacific 
Palisades, as identified in the letter, which form a substantial risk to public health, safety and 
welfare.  PPCC further requests a prompt response, effective action and accountability by state 
authorities.” 
 

Background:   
Park Letter: https://pacpalicc.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/CD11-Letter-Newsom.pdf.   
 

 

“Pacific Palisades Community Council (PPCC) urges the City of Los Angeles to promptly establish a 
new central Homeless Reporting Dashboard on the City's website, mirroring the Culver City 
Homeless Reporting Dashboard, that is clear, open, honest, transparent and easily accessible by the 
public.  PPCC further requests that Councilwoman Park take appropriate action to effectuate 
establishment of such a new central Homelessness Reporting Dashboard in Los Angeles.” 
 

Background:   Culver City Homeless Reporting Dashboard:  
https://www.culvercity.org/Services/Housing-Homeless-Human-Services/Homeless-Reporting-Dashboard.   
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